
BUFFALO  TRAIL  PUBLIC  SCHOOLS  

News from the Board:  December 2021 

 

Buffalo Trail 
Public Schools is 

committed to maximiz-
ing student learning, in a 
safe and caring environ-
ment, supported by a  
highly effective team. 
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JANUARY  19  
 
 
 
  
  

Communication Strategy: 
 

At the December meeting the following motions were passed; 
• To support the recommendation of the Superintendent to provide two days, 

March 4th and 7th, 2022 as wellness days for all staff. 
• To support the recommendation of the Transportation Director for a one-

time payment to the 2020-2021 bus contractors to offset insurance costs in 
the amount of $250.00 per each bus. 

• To approve the locally developed course, Math 15-3 and Math 15-5 to be 
taught in BTPS schools. 

 The Board also received the following administrative procedures as amended; 
 302.1AP BTPS School Calendar Guidelines 
 403.1AP Long Service Recognition 
 802.1AP Exhibit 1 Indicators for Review 
 602.12AP Fundraising 
 701.12AP Jurisdictional Bus Cancellations 
 
The Superintendent reported that Alberta Education has announced a slow 
down in the implementation of the new draft K-6 curriculum and as such, the 
BTPS Curriculum Stakeholder Engagement  session is postponed until the even-
ing of January 5, 2022 at 7:00pm.  The zoom link is HERE 
 

Mission: 

 

OTHER NEWS 

 
Wishing Staff, Students and Families a Wonderful Christmas!  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 On behalf of the Board of Trustees of Buffalo Trail Public Schools 

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/82602521532?pwd=TmhVWXhLaloxdnRlNkkrWW9CVlI3QT09#success

